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To Whom It May Concern,  
 
We, Vibrant Thinking LTD. have been working with Al-Khebrat company 
for Accounting Services and Tax Consulting for the last 3 years. Their 
services have always been professional, accurate, customer-friendly and 
extremely easy to work with.  
 
I highly recommend Al-Khebrat company, under the leadership and 
supervision Ms. Mona Estanbouly. 
 
This letter has been issued upon their request.  
 
Wishing them continued success in all their future endeavors.  
 
 
 

 


